Master Plan Subcommittee Meeting #3

Wednesday, January 22, 2020
6:00PM-8:00PM

Town Hall Land Use Office
333 Calef Highway (Rt. 125)
Barrington, NH 03825

Meeting Notes

Members Present: John Huckins (Zoning Administrator), Rondi Boyer (Planning Board), Jon Anderson (Citizen), and Robert Drew
(Citizen)

The committee first reviewed meeting notes from the June meeting. There were no comments or recommended revisions
needed.

Next, the committee reviewed three sections of the master plan: library, town hall, and recreation. Below is a summarized list of
comments from the committee:

It was suggested that the library section tie into the school district section to show the positive impacts of having a

library as community resource for students

e Provide additional information on the proposed new library's size, construction costs, feasibility of solar ready, ADA
compliance, and the multiple uses for all ages

e Update warrant article information to include 2020

e Add more information on activities and opportunities for seniors in recreation section

e Include recommendation to conduct a feasibility study for an indoor pool

e Include additional information on rental cost for municipal offices

SRPC staff closed the meeting and agreed to follow up with committee members when materials would be posted online. A
next meeting date was not set, but a doodle poll will be sent out when the schools and utilities sections are complete. SRPC will
ensure that committee members are notified at least two weeks in advance.




